
Jered Egan 

Portland 

LD 676 

Dear Transportation Committee members: 

l am writing to urge you not to advance any proposal that will remove existing railroad 
track, unless it is to replace it with new track. 

I am a walker and hiker and appreciate the benefits of walking trails. 

l also take public transportation whenever possible and believe that We should do 
even/thing possible to expand passenger rail service in the northeast. 

Rail with trail or leave the rail in place, please. 

With best wishes, 

Jered Egan 

19 Crescent St 

Portland


